
 

 
  
A 56-year-old man was pronounced deceased at Milton Hospital following a pedestrian-
motor vehicle crash on North Main Street in Randolph on Sunday night, Norfolk District 
Attorney Michael W. Morrissey said Monday. 
 
The identity of the decedent is being withheld pending notification of next of kin. 
 
The crash occurred at approximately 10:30 p.m. on Sunday at North Main Street (Route 
28) in the area of Gordon Street. 
 
The pedestrian was taken to Milton Hospital in a Randolph ambulance. 
 
The driver of a 2019 Toyota 4 Runner SUV remained at the scene. 
 
The Massachusetts State Police Collision Analysis and Reconstruction Section and 
Crime Scene Services Section responded to the scene. 
 
They are assisting the Norfolk District Attorney’s Office and Randolph Police with the 
ongoing investigation into the cause of the accident. 
 
No charges were immediately filed. 
  
 


